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Date: September 9, 1908
Description: Doctor’s letter seeking TB advice

                     Dr. L.A. Girard,
                                     39 SULLIVAN ST
                                 BIDDEFORD, MAINE,
    
         Dr Estes Nichols Sup.
                                   Hebron Me.
Dear Sir. 
               A letter from Miss Alberta
Christalin, state that the last examination
of her Sputum, shows the bacillus of
tuberculosis to be still present.
Now My dear Sir let me ask you sincerely
Do you think there is one more chance
for her recovery? She is a poor girl,
a society is supporting her and there
is no more funds. What is the best
thing to do? Miss Christalin has been
a patient of mine for 18 months.
       Please answer immediately and you
will oblige me very much –––––––––
                              Yours truly DrGirard
Biddeford Me 9/9/8
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